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Klein Hornig partner, Teresa Santalucia, with the assistance of Krystle Okafor (who plans to join 
Klein Hornig in fall of 2022), authored an article entitled, “What to Know Before Serving on a 
Nonprofit Board” for the November/December 2021 issue of the Family Foundation Advisor. 

To view the article in its entirety, please click here.
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